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Round-tables 

A ‘Round-table’ session can be held on the following condition: 

• The session should be discussion oriented. 

• No limit to the number of speakers. 

• Organizers can determine the time allocation for speakers on site, although the length 

of the session is limited to within 2.5 hours. 

• An initial proposal should be sent to Takashi Saitoh (tsaitoh@fsc.hokudai.ac.jp) by 

e-mail by January 9, 2015. 

• No abstract for each talk is requested, although organizers need to submit a short 

abstract (250 words) to describe the contents of the session by Friday January 30, 

2015 to the Secretariat at iwmc@rakuno.ac.jp 

 


